
Welcome home, Rosalinda!
Cedar Creek is thrilled to welcome Rosalinda and her family to the neighborhood! 
Rosalinda has been busy working alongside volunteers to ensure her future as a 
homeowner. We are excited to celebrate the completion of her home and officially 
welcome her home!

Together, Habitat for Humanity of Montgomery County, Texas (Habitat MCTX) and 
Rosalinda are turning the page to a new chapter for her family. Life in their cramped living 
space with her mom, four kids, and brother is tough for Rosalinda, but she’s staying 
positive. She sees it as a “temporary situation” and knows that soon, she’ll be able to give 
her family the life she’s always dreamed of.

Rosalinda is excited about creating a true home for her children. In her vision, the living 
room becomes the heart of their home—a place for “movies, game nights, and family 
talks.” Moving into her new home is a massive milestone for Rosalinda, unlocking doors to 
her dreams of becoming a Registered Nurse and achieving better financial stability. 
Inspired by her sister and brother-in-law, who also found positive change through the 
Habitat MCTX Homeownership Program, Rosalinda sees their home as an opportunity to 
give her children a brighter future.

Administration Office | 1501 S. 7th Street, Conroe, TX 77301 | 936.441.4663 | habitatmctx.org 
ReStore | 9407 TX-242, Conroe, TX 77385 | 936.441.5888 | habitatmctx.org/ReStore


